
Join Before The New Academic Year to Give Your

Child a Head Start & Pay No Registration Fee

 Dear Parent-san,

As the Japanese school year concludes in April, we invite you to consider an early

start for your child in April, May, June, or July, ahead of the new academic year

beginning in August.

This transition period is an excellent opportunity for your child to become acclimated

to our unique international learning environment and give you the opportunity to

take advantage of lower tuition fees and a fully waived registration fee.

 

Why Start Early?
 
1. Smooth Transition: Joining us during the spring allows your child to ease into

the new setting without the usual rush of the academic year start. This smoother

transition helps reduce anxiety and builds confidence. Your child also receives

personalised attention to address individual learning needs and interests before the

start of the school year.

2. Acclimatization to International Education with Guaranteed Succession to
the Next Grade: Early exposure to our curriculum will enable your child to adjust to

the innovative teaching methods and diverse classroom settings that characterise

international education at OWIS. They can familiarise themselves with the

assessment criteria and testing whilst being guaranteed to proceed to the next

grade, by which time they will be required to pass.
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3. Engagement with School Community, Culture & Clubs: Participate in spring

and summer activities, community events, and special programmes designed to

introduce families to our supportive and vibrant school community.  They will also

get early access to the Afterschool, Clubs, Extracurricular, & Seasonal (ACES)

Programme, where they can take part in a variety of extracurricular activities and

clubs that spark new interests and passions.

4. Reduced Fees: For April, May, and June of 2025, the registration fee will be

entirely waived, saving applicants ¥50,000.

Furthermore, 2024-2025 fees are lower than those of 2025-2026. Essentially, this

means you can still get this last term of school's tuition at a lower rate. For detailed

fee information, download the OWIS Osaka 2025-2026 Fee Structure PDF.

 

We are committed to providing a nurturing environment that encourages students to

explore their potential and develop a lifelong love of learning. We believe an early

start can make a significant difference in your child’s educational journey.

 

We would love to discuss how an early start could benefit your child specifically.

Please reply to this email to schedule a tour or to attend one of our open-house

events.

 

Warm regards,

 

The OWIS Osaka team

Enquire Now
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One World International School, Osaka, One World International School, 3-1-39 Shariji,, Ikuno-

ku, Osaka-shi,, Osaka, Osaka 544-0022, Japan, +81-06-6715-6855
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